
ADVISORY 
24 September 2020 

In view of the maintenance of the IC database hardware, please be advised that the 

Enhanced Licensing System (ELS) will be temporarily unavailable starting Friday, 25 

September 2020, at 9:00 PM until Monday, 28 September 2020 at 8:00 AM. 

Please be guided accordingly, 

Thank you. 

ATTY. JOANNE FRANCES D.C. CASTRO 

Division Manager 
Licensing Division 


